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Dear WyASC Advisors,  

 

The Associated Students of the University of Wyoming (ASUW) Student Government is excited 

to have you join us on the University of Wyoming campus, in Laramie this summer for the 

Summer Leadership Conference (SLC). To provide an increased opportunity to grow the young 

leaders of Wyoming, ASUW Student Government has allocated money for two scholarships to 

be provided, covering the entire registration fee for SLC. These scholarships are available to 

students who attended year one of the program and are coming back to participate in level 2. The 

following criteria has also been set out for consideration by ASUW in selecting the recipients.  

 

Please include in email or mail to the ASUW Student Government offices the following: 

 

• Cover letter by the student as to why they might consider attending the University of 

Wyoming. It should also address how SLC has helped their leadership and engagement 

and how that will transfer once they join the UW community. 

 

• A need based letter from the Student Council Advisor or school official, along with a 

recommendation letter. 

 

 

We hope that ASUW and WyASC continue to have a positive interaction and strive to grow 

youth leadership and engagement at all levels. We look forward to engaging these students in 

learning opportunities and making their experience at the University of Wyoming meaningful 

and enjoyable.  

 

Please have materials submitted to the ASUW office no later than June 14th by 5pm. To submit, 

email all materials to asuwgov@uwyo.edu  

 

If there are any questions please feel free to contact our offices at 766-5204 or reach out to 

asuwgov@uwyo.edu. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Benjamin D. Wetzel 

ASUW President 

105th Administration 

 asuwpres@uwyo.edu 
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